

Thomas Fairchild Community School Forston Street, London N1 7HA Telephone: 020 7253 9469

tfoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid Headteacher: Mr Matthew Trahair

Friday 23rd September 2022

Dear Reception Families,

Re: Home Learning Portal

We hope your child has settled well into their new class. To help you know more about what your child is learning each week and to give you some ideas for activities you can do at home with them to support, from this onwards we will be updating a virtual home learning portal.

This can be accessed by clicking this link:

https://sites.google.com/newwavefederation.co.uk/tfreception22-23/home

Or scanning this QR code:



The link will stay the same every week for the whole year. Please do check the portal on a weekly basis to keep informed about what's going on in the class and to help your child.

Many thanks,

The Reception Team